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Dear Ian, 
 

Submission on Maui Pipeline Operating Code (“MPOC”) Change Request 
By Maui Development Limited (“MDL”) on 12 May 2009  

 
The Gas Industry Co has called for submissions on MDL’s proposed amendments to 
the MPOC as set out in an application dated 12 May 2009 (the “Change Request”). 
 
On Gas Limited (“On Gas”) welcomes the opportunity to submit it views on the 
Change Request.  
 
On Gas has sufficiently reviewed the proposed amendments to section 1 of the 
MPOC as well as the supporting change request detail. On Gas supports the 
Change Request as we believe the amendments suggested will result in a positive 
outcome.  
 
In On Gas’ view, the Proposed Amendment 1, to change the current definition for 
the “Payback Point” to allow it to be used as either a Receipt Point or Delivery Point 
for the purposes of making Approved Nominations of Put and Call Gas by the 
Balancing Agent in OATIS is a fair and reasonable request. Further, On Gas agrees 
with MDL’s assessment of benefits of the Proposed Amendment outlined in Change 
request detail (e) (i-iii) and On Gas can foresee no negative consequences with this 
Proposal.  

If you have any further questions regarding the above, please contact me at 

a.carrick@vector.co.nz or at 04 803 9044. 

Kind regards 
 
 
 
Anna Carrick 

Gas Portfolio Manager 
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